
Dear Members of the Great and Little Shelford

Community, 

I hope this week's newsletter finds you and your

family well. I would like to start by congratulating

our amazing Year 6s for their wonderful

performance of Peter Pan last week. Huge thanks

to Mrs. Alderson, Mrs. Weston, Miss Moralee, Mrs.

Barlow, Mrs. Chitenden ad Miss Baron for their

hard work in ensuring the play was such a

success. 
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From the wonderful singing and solos to the fantastically delivered

lines and jokes, it was a performance enjoyed by all. It has been such

a delight to share the performance in-person this year and to

maximise the opportunity of doing so in many ways, including a little

audience participation! 

What has been incredibly poignant has been the privilege of being

able to see a special achievement for each individual Year 6 through

their involvement in the production - well done!

We aim to share an unedited recording of the evening performance

shortly and will aim to share an edited version in the coming weeks. In

the meantime, we aim to share parts of the performance at The Feast

on Sunday 3rd July at 3:20pm. 



Peter Pan



On Friday 1st July, we look forward to holding our Sports Day. The

morning is for children to gather together in their houses and prepare

for the main events in the afternoon. 

Parents are welcome to arrive from 1pm. There will be May Pole

Dancing at 1:15pm followed by the house parade on the field. Children

complete a variety of events in their house groups. The afternoon

culminates in 'The Dash' races, before the medal ceremony.

We are all looking forward to this year's International Day with a focus on

Morocco to celebrate our successful partnership with Secteur Scolaire

Annour - our partner school in the Atlas mountains! 

Children are invited to dress in colours of the Moroccan flag (red

and green) and will depart from 'Shelford Airport' spending the day in

Houses to participate in activities surrounding culture, food and art. 

We are fortunate to be hosting a local artist and are extremely grateful to

the PTA for funding all of the resources for the day.

Key Dates

1st July - Sports Day (parents / carers welcome) 
7th July  - Transition morning for pupils to visit new classes
8th July - International Day
8th July - End of Year Reports come home 
12th & 13th July - Maths Days
15th July - Y2 Trip to Hunstanton 
16th July  - PTA Mini Fair and Campout
20th July - Y6 Leavers' Events - 9:30am Leavers' Service at St.
Mary's, followed by reception at school
20th July - End of term for pupils, 

Sports Day - 1st July

International Day - 8th July



There will be a non school uniform day on Friday 15th July,
and the ‘fine’ for kids wearing their own clothes is to each
bring a bottle of something (E.g. bubble bath, ketchup, wine,
beer, etc!) to school that day. Bottles go into the bottle
tombola at the fair.

Please give something for your class hamper to your Reps
asap so they can put the hampers together in good time.
Raffle tickets to win a hamper will be sold at the Summer Fair
with the draw taking place at 3.50pm.

The Camp Out will follow on from the fair, with tents being
pitched from 5pm and a BBQ at 6pm.So if you’d like to spend
a night under the stars in the school field, please see the
announcement on Classlist and contact Emily Button for
tickets.

Thank you to everyone who helped make the recent bike sale
another success. We had a steady stream of customers and
raised over £1000 for the school.

The next few weeks are busy with several PTA events; we’ll have a
stall at the Shelford Feast on Sunday 3rd July so come and see us
to play Lawn Darts and Giant Scrabble.

And then it’s the Summer Fair between 2-4pm on Saturday 16th
July. In preparation, here’s a few dates and requests!

PTA Announcements

Piano Lesson Vacancies

Mr Bond has some vacancies for new piano pupils from September.
Please contact him at bondroger@hotmail.com if you would like your
child to receive lessons. Parents who are on the waiting list should also
confirm that they are still expecting lessons. Mr Bond hopes to give
some taster sessions in the next few weeks.
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